
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 25, 1995 

 

Stewart F. Aly, Esq 

Deputy General Counsel 

Department of Defense 

1600 Defense Pentagon 

Washington, D.C. 20301-1600 

 

Re: Department of Defense Compliance with the John F. Kennedy Assassination  Records 

Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107                                                    

             

 

Dear Mr. Aly: 

 

In conjunction with the meeting today between the Assassination Records Review Board staff and the 

Department of Defense, I am attaching a document that should help you identify the type of DOD 

records that would relate to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We request that you 

undertake appropriate measures to ensure that the Department of Defense and its service components 

conduct a comprehensive search for the records on the list.   

 

We will be happy to work with you to revise, wherever appropriate, the scope of the search for 

records identified on the enclosed list. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

 

Enclosure 

 

 


